

☆ ☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

https://midcalderprimary.westlothian.org.uk

February 28th 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Firstly, A GREAT BIG THANK YOU for all your kind words gifts and special greetings of support in these few weeks leading up to our inspection. The staff have been extremely grateful and I have been personally touched by you kind encouragement.

\$\$\$\$\$\$\$\$\$\$\$

☆

☆☆☆☆☆

☆☆☆☆☆

444444444444444

We are hoping that our children and staff community have a positive week with our inspection team.

We are currently enjoying our Fair Trade Fortnight activities this week-(lots of bananas in school!) The children are welcome to dress up in Fairtrade coloured clothes (no financial contribution) this coming Friday.

Good luck to our four P6 pupils: Daisy Jackson, Joni Rafferty, Abbie Rutherford and Ruari Harvey who are participating in the Euro Quiz at the Civic Centre this week.

This Friday keep an eye out for our most recent blogs This is the new URL:

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/midcalderps/

Remember you can also follow us on Twitter too!

A reminder that next Thursday 7th March 2019 is World Book Day we have asked the children if they would like to dress up as a book character they would like to be when they choose a career in the future.

We ask if the children could check out the Beehive for lost property this Friday. If you are free to pop in before or after school to check items too that would be great as there is quite a little pile developing. It is our intention to recycle clothing etc. which is left by Wednesday 6 March

Some children have expressed some concern at school, about on-line "momo" communications.

Please see the link below for guidance

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/resources/platform-guides/momo-online-safety-guide-forparents/

We are delighted to say the fencing and steps have been completed on the upper playground. Thank you to everyone for your patience whilst this work has been undertaken.

Thank you once again for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Hazel Thurlow Head Teacher